
 

  
 
 
 

Letter to Bowling Members – 20 May 2020 
COVID -19 Update 

  
Today we have received approval from NSW Health to recommence bowls subject to the conditions and 

restrictions detailed below and on the accompanying flyer. 

These restrictions include, but are not limited to: 

 Rink restrictions 

 Equipment restrictions 

 Social distancing 

 Health & Safety restrictions 

 Strictly adhering to restrictions by all involved (no warnings will be given) 

 No alcohol to be brought to, or consumed on, the Club premises. 
 

Subject to the above restrictions, the greens will be open from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm on Tuesday to Sunday, 

commencing Thursday 21  May.  For enquiries during these hours call: 0417 468 126. 

All Members who choose to participate should be aware of the sizeable fines ($1,000 for an individual) that 

can be handed out by authorities if an individual, or group, breach restrictions that have been imposed by 

State or Federal Governments. Although there will be constant supervision provided by the Club to ensure 

all participants are adhering to the restrictions that are in place, no responsibility will be taken by the Club 

for the safety and wellbeing of Members involved. 

Please refer to the attached “Bowls at Club Belrose during Covid-19 Restrictions” flyer for further 

information. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 
 
 
John Cormio 
Secretary Manager 
Club Belrose 
 

146 Forest Way, Belrose NSW 2085 
Telephone: (02) 9451 5803 

Email: admin@clubbelrose.com.au 


